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Key dates in 2022
On behalf of the CRANE Team
For more information on this NHS England, Wales and 
Northern Ireland  funded programme of work contact us on:

T: 020 7869 6139 
E: crane@rcseng.ac.uk | 
W: www.CRANE-Database.org.uk | @CRANE_news

Thoughts or suggestions? Why not drop us an email at 
CRANE@rcseng.ac.uk

1 Apr: Deadline for data entry for preliminary 
report.
30 Jun: ‘Current Patient’ data field removed, as 
agreed at CDG on 1 February 2022.  

Key milestones information: 
https://www.crane-database.org.uk/resources/data-
collection-milestones-for-2022/

‘Making It Better’ Session
Thank you to all ‘Making it better’ 
session participants on 7 Feb 2022.

You helped teams identify ways to 
provide data of the best possible quality 
and work towards goals of improving 
care for children born with child lip & 
palate.

Download the event summary here.

We are planning a further event Monday 9 
May 2022. The aim of this session will be to 
review the Preliminary Audit Report, and 
answer questions about this.

Please email us at crane@rcseng.ac.uk to 
express your interest and register for the 
session.

Download our new CRANE 
Database Demonstration Videos

Created for users in response to common 
stakeholder enquiries and feedback from the 

‘Making it better’ session. 

Click here to view.

Please let us know what you think of these 
new resources at crane@rcseng.ac.uk

8 CRANE abstract submissions 
have been accepted for the 14th

International Cleft Congress!
We look forward to sharing our 

findings with you @EdinCleft2022, 
11-15 July 2022, Edinburgh.
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